

#### SEPTEMBER 29, 2017

# The charity shop "The Lion's Den" in Teulada Moraira is celebrating its 3rd anniversary

The charity shop "The Lion's Den" in Teulada Moraira is celebrating its 3rd anniversary. During those three years the shop made 112,000c. The municipality of Teulada Moraira congratulates to the fabulous result and the club had a celebration party to communicate the great result to its members.





## INAUGURATION OF MULTIFUNCTIONAL ROOM AND GYM AT THE CEIP SANT VICENT FERRER TEULADA



The grammar school Sant Vicent Ferrer Teulada inaugurated its new facilities the new gym and the ABP multifunctional room (project based learning). Jaume Fullana chief executive of the department of education, Carlos Linares, mayor of Teulada Moraira, Daniel lbanco, councillor, members of the council and the parents' association, present and former teachers of the school as well as representatives of other schools were present for the inauquartion act.

### THE AUDITORIO TEULADA MORAIRA STARTS ITS NEW SEASON IN OCTOBER

The mayor of Teulada Moraira and president of the Foundation CV Auditori Teulada Moraira, Carlos Linaca and the manager of the Auditorio, Maite Serrat, presented the programme of the season 2017/18 to the press. Serrat pointed out that the goal was to put together a programme for all ages and budgets, a programme which would please everybody including theater plays, musicals, family spectacles, opera and ballet. She also mentioned that the Auditorio is the place where local and regional music groups, companies and associations find their platform.





#### START-UP DAY TEULADA MORAIRA -CONNECT AND VENTURE

The Auditorio Teulada Moraira is the venue for the second edition of Teulada Moraira's Start-Up Day on September 30, 2017. The event addresses mainly young entrepreneurs. Lectures, experience exchange and workshops will help to understand the importance of digital marketing, social media and internet for any kind of businesses.

















